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January Metrics 
 

 2021 2020 
Total Work Orders 249 267 

Water 89 78 

Roads 24 28 

Parks/ Lakes 1 5 

Fleet 48 56 

Other 81 36 

Water Loss % 51 64 

 This 
Month 

Last 
Month 

Website Views 977 464 

Website Downloads 60 64 

Alert Subscribers 1192 1170 

Facebook Followers 1731 N/A 

Instagram Followers 279 N/A 

 

• The Annual Board meeting video has been viewed 20 times on our website; there were 12 live 
viewers; the video was loaded (not necessarily viewed) 403 times on Facebook with 4 ‘Likes’ and 
3 ‘Comments’ 

 

Quick News 
✓ We have had (6) winter weather events since the Annual meeting. The total cost of those events 

is $12,708.42. This includes material, labor, and equipment usage. 111 labor hours have been 
spent on these events. 44.5 of those hours were my labor (no additional cost to the District), 52 
of the labor hours were overtime hours for Josh Bryant and Kyle Wilborn. 

✓ We have pre-treated roads (5) times since the Annual meeting. The total cost of pre-treating is 
approximately $2,600 with 17.75 labor hours expended (no overtime). 

✓ Brittany finished the annual report and is currently working on preparing for the annual Water 
Review. Judy has been hard at it trying to collect water payments and get customers on 
payment plans. Nick did a great job organizing the septic records and getting out the 2021 
notifications. Kaitlyn is nearly finished with scanning in all the past septic records for every 
system, so it is all electronic. 

✓ I would like to thank the entire team for going above and beyond for the Freeholders and each 
other these past three difficult weeks. 

 
 
 


